
Old Colony RVTHS
Special Education Advisory Council

Information Night for New IEP Form

What: The Department of Elementary and Secondary Education has developed a new

IEP form that is required by all Massachusetts school districts to be implemented

starting in the 2024-2025 school year. Parents and students at Old Colony will be given

the opportunity to see the new form and learn about how this change will impact the IEP

process.

Who: Parents of students on IEPs, Students on IEPs

Where: Virtual Meeting (Google Meet)

When: April 1, 2024

6:00-7:30 PM

Please RSVP: KSylvain@oldcolony.info

Our Presenter:
We welcome our presenter, Allan Blume, who is an educational consultant who works with

schools across Massachusetts regarding a variety of topics in education. He has guided school

personnel with understanding and implementing individualized education programs, disability

awareness, special education process, inclusion, eligibility, Section 504, linking instruction to

standards, district evaluation of inclusion and special education provision as well as assisting

school districts with the creation and editing of their District Curriculum Accommodation Plans.


